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CFDMC EMResource Steering Committee Meeting 
1/7/25

Those in attendance: Matt Meyers, Beverly Cook, Andrew Johnson, Amanda Freeman, Ricardo Gonzalez, Lawrence Marshall, and Evan Spence


1. Welcome, Introductions & Updates: Matt welcomed and thanked all for their participation.

2. Template Changes: All changes have been made, and Matt is looking for feedback on the changes. There were no negative comments made regarding the changes.

3. Non-Emergency Status Update Alerting: Best Practice and started to draft and most likely not necessary to have this after deleting extra alerting templates. Originally this came up because people were using the extra templates. AJ said it is self-explanatory. Eliminating this was fine with Amanda. She has not heard any negative comments regarding all the changes made.


4. Exercise Alerts: Matt said there is a committee to establish the MSEL for the upcoming full-scale exercise and after it is completed, he is looking for volunteers to assist with drafting alerts. AJ said he will help, and Amanda will help as well.

5. Automatic Uploads: Matt reminded everyone that we have this ability, and it will make life easier with automatic uploads.

6. eICS: The pricing per facility to continue usage of eICS after April 30, 2025, is $3,000.00 annual subscription and a one-time implementation cost of $540.00.  The total Year1 per facility is $3,540.00. Year2 would be the eICS subscription plus a 3% annual uplift - $3,090.00. Matt thinks this is a great product and if need more information, reach out to him. The coalition cannot fund but cost is reasonable. Matt said anyone wishing to maintain eICS, will have to contract with Juvare themselves. Amanda asked what hospitals are using. Matt said quite a few of AdventHeath facilities use eICS, all of HCAs are using it and Orlando Health has their own system and AJ confirmed this. Matt highly recommends this, and AJ said he has used it and it is easy to use. 
7. Juvare Users Conference January 2025 – Matt said some local people went to the conference and Seminole County did a presentation. He said it provided an opportunity to talk to the developers, but he may not recommend people go in the future.

8. Next Meeting: Matt said that after the exercise, he will set up a meeting to discuss if anything came up during the exercise. If nothing, he will schedule the next meeting for 3 months and will send a calendar invitation.


9. Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 10:11 a.m.
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